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Support Unit ‘Quokkas’ Newsletter 
 
Welcome back to the new school year. This should be a busy and productive year. Hopefully this letter will 
answer any initial questions regarding what your child needs for school. 
 
Your child is in room 22 this year and their class name is the ‘Quokkas’.  
 
Their educators are Mrs Wade (Assistant Principal) and Mr Giblin (School Learning Support Officer). 
 
Our first unit of work is based on Australian animals and we have begun our Kitchen Garden unit. We are 
also working on social skills through our Minecraft Social Skills program and we will learn about healthy 
lifestyles through the Healthy Harold Life Education incursion. We have a support unit camp organised from 
September 2nd to September 4th to Brewongle Environmental Education Centre. 
 
Library is on Thursday and your child will need a library bag on this day to borrow. 
 
R.F.F is for three hours every week on Wednesday morning and Thursday afternoon. The RFF teachers 
are covering Creative and Practical Arts and Environmental Education, as well as writing about these 
experiences. 
 
IEP meetings will be held for each student later in term 1 and early term 2. These meetings are designed 
for parents and carers and the class teacher and SLSO to discuss learning and social goals for each 
student. 
 
Feel free to approach Mrs Wade or Mr Giblin if you have further queries. We look forward to working with 
you and your children in 2020. 
 
 
Mr Bourke        Mrs Wade                                      Mr Giblin 
Acting Principal                                                           Quokkas Teacher/                          Quokkas SLSO  
                                                                                    Support Unit Supervisor 
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